
  

 

August 16, 2013 

 

 

VIA HAND DELIVERY & ELECTRONIC MAIL 

 

 

Luly E. Massaro, Commission Clerk 

Rhode Island Public Utilities Commission 

89 Jefferson Boulevard 

Warwick, RI 02888 

 

RE:   Docket Nos. 4277 and 4288 

Distributed Generation (“DG”) Standard Contracts Program  

  Revised Enrollment Application and Enrollment Process Rules and Standard Contracts  

 

Dear Ms. Massaro: 

 

 After discussions with the Rhode Island Office of Energy Resources (“OER”), the Company 

has agreed to add the following language to the proposed revised language contained in section 2.12  

of the proposed revisions to the DG Standard Contracts Enrollment Application and Enrollment 

Process Rules for use in the 2013 DG Standard Contracts enrollments:  “The Company will notify the 

OER before modification or cancellation under the provisions of this section.”  The language 

contained in section 2.12 has previously been approved by the Rhode Island Public Utilities 

Commission  in Docket No. 4150 for use in the Company’s long-term contracting request for 

proposals  and was added as a proposed revision in order to make the DG Standard Contracts 

enrollment application form consistent with the long-term contracting RFP forms.     

 

Thank you for your attention to this matter. If you have any questions regarding this filing, 

please contact me at (401) 784-7667.  

 

 

 

Very truly yours, 

 
        Thomas R. Teehan 

 

Enclosures 

 

cc: Docket Nos. 4277 and 4288 Service Lists 

Jon Hagopian, Esq.
 
 

Steve Scialabba 

 
 
 

 

Thomas R Teehan 

Senior Counsel  

280 Melrose Street, Providence, RI  02907 
T: 401-784-7667 � F: 401-784-4321 � thomas.teehan@nationalgrid.com �  www.nationalgrid.com 


